
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Clare’s Downtown Development Authority and the Local 

Development Finance Authority have scheduled their second of two semi-

annual informational meetings for the year 2023, in accordance with PA57 of 

2018 requirements. 

 

The Clare Local Development Finance Authority will hold its public 

informational meeting on Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 8:00 a.m., at the 

Clare City Hall, Clare, Michigan. 

 

The Clare Downtown Development Authority will hold its public 

informational meeting on Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 8:15 a.m., at the 

Clare City Hall, Clare, Michigan. 

 

If you have questions or comments related to this meeting, please contact the 

City Treasurer at 989-424-4069 or via email at ssirpilla@cityofclare.org 
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